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	Report: 
Christmas Post
There was an excellent response once again to the Llanfair Waterdine Christmas Post initiative. 708 cards were sent and there was a good voluntary collection from parishioners and others which amounted to £57.02p. This has been ‘rounded up’ and in due course a cheque will be forwarded to a local charity. Please read on. 
In the December issue of ‘Llanfair Times incorporating Lloyney News’ I asked for suggestions as to where the collection should go. No doubt having read the article by Graham Benbow about the Friends of Knighton Hospital in the same edition, a suggestion was put forward about sending the collection to the Friends. This seemed an excellent idea and one which I am progressing (although the cheque has still to go to the Friends). I hope that this decision meets with other Councillors’ approval.
Llanfair Times incorporating Lloyney News
This venture seems to continue to be very successful with people who have historically had something to do with Llanfair Waterdine requesting copies. We have done our best to meet articulated needs.
Welcome Pack
One Welcome Pack has been delivered to new parishioners since the last meeting. Those concerned have sent very positive ‘feedback’ through a third party.
Parish Council New Parishioners’ Welcome Party
The next party is to be held at Melin y Grogue. It will take place sometime during February after the 14th of that month, when hopefully all Councillors and all New Parishioners will be available to attend.
Parish Directory
More forms have been returned. It is hoped that when all outstanding forms, upon which Councillors are supervising collection, have been returned that publication can go ahead.

 





